
 

 

Mick McGuire 

Director Sectors and Business 

Department for Economy, Skills and Natural Resources 

Welsh Government 

Cathays Park 
Cardiff CF10 3NQ 

 

 

29 June 2017 

Dear Mr McGuire, 

Welsh Government’s funding of Kancoat Ltd 

Thank you for your letter of 21 June which the Public Accounts Committee 

considered during its meeting on 26 June. 

Whist the Committee noted the definition of advanced materials and 

manufacturing provided, we would welcome clarification on how the Kancoat 

project met that definition.  

You also provided a comprehensive list of different areas that are contained within 

advanced materials and manufacturing. I wish to seek further clarification on what 

materials and manufacturing are not included on the list of industry clarifications 

relating to advanced materials and manufacturing (Annex 1 of your letter).  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Ramsay AM 

Chair 


